
Welcome to Finch Class! 

We hope that you have all had a lovely summer break. Just a note to 

inform you of some of things happening in Finch Class this year.  

Our classroom door, located just next to our Science Garden, will open at 

8:45am each morning and will remain open until 8:55am. Please attend 

school on time and ready to learn! Our PE days are Mondays and 

Thursdays. Please make sure your child has a full PE kit in school and that 

their uniform is clearly labelled. Over the next few days, your child will be 

bringing home their reading diaries and two books which will be changed 

each week. Please sign and date the diary for each reading session, as this 

will count towards our school’s 150 reading challenge. Your child will be 

told what group they are in, and the day that their reading books will be 

changed. Children will also bring home weekly Spellings, please support 

your child in learning these.  

In class, we will be looking for children who are following our School Charter to move up the 

‘Reward Rocket’. If the children land on the moon by Friday they will receive a prize from the 

prize box- lets be the best we can be this year! 

If you have any questions, queries or concerns, please contact us. We look forward to 

working in partnership with you over the coming year,  

Mrs Murrell and Mrs Cookson-Chadwick  

Finch Class Team 

 


